west virginio depariment of environmental protection

Division of Waster and Water Management Austin Caperton, Cabinet Secretary
601 57th Street SE dep.wv.gov
Chaileston West Virginia 25304-2345

Phone: 304-926-0495

Fax: 304-926-0496

January 1, 2019

Re: WV/NPDES Water Pollution Control Permit
Administrative Extension

Dear Permittee:

In accordance with WV 47CSR10, this letter serves as an extension of WV/NPDES Water
Pollution Control Permit No. WV0115924 until the 31" day of March 2019. By this time, the
reissuance of the WV/NPDES General Permit for Stormwater associated with Construction
Activities should be completed and a new permit reissued.

This action is necessary to maintain permit status while the reissuance of said permit is being
completed.

Please be advised that the terms and conditions of the existing permit shall remain applicable and in
effect throughout the permit extension period.

Sincerely,

Hapold B._ Ward

Harold D. War
Acting Director

Promoting a healthy environment.



